
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION III 
2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 

LISLE, IL  60532-4352 

 
June 26, 2014 

 
 
Mr. Raymond Lieb 
Site Vice President 
FirstEnergy Nuclear Operating Co. 
Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station 
5501 N. State Rte. 2, Mail Stop A–DB–3080 
Oak Harbor, OH  43449–9760 
 
SUBJECT: PUBLIC MEETING/OPEN HOUSE TO DISCUSS NRC ACTIVITIES, NUCLEAR 

POWER ISSUES, AND 2013 END-OF-CYCLE PERFORMANCE ASSESSMENT 
OF DAVIS-BESSE NUCLEAR POWER STATION 

 
Dear Mr. Lieb: 
 
This letter is to inform you that the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) will conduct a 
Category 3 public meeting/open house from 6:00 to approximately 7:30 p.m. EDT on Thursday, 
August 7, 2014, at the Carroll Township Service Complex in Oak Harbor, OH.  The purpose of 
this meeting is to provide an open public forum for the Agency to discuss NRC activities and 
nuclear power issues with the public including discussion of activities related to the steam 
generator replacement.  In addition, members of the NRC will be available to discuss the 
assessment of Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station performance.  FirstEnergy is encouraged to 
attend this meeting/open house. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this meeting/open house, please contact me at  
630–829–9833. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/RA/ 
 
Jamnes L. Cameron, Chief 
Branch 4 
Division of Reactor Projects 
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